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A big, big, big ôWELL DONEõ to ALL members of P3! 

 

They proved themselves a very ôdeterminedõ and ôableõ class on HMS 

Belfast!  

 

All members of the class wanted to try on the sailorsõ outfits, handle their tools and weapons, 

sit on the captainõs seat on the bridge, be patients in the sickbay and even go deep, deep down 

into the deepest depths of the engine room and boiler room..........wow.....and they ALL did ALL 

the steps!!!!  

We had such fun!  

It was P6õs turn to  

venture to the  

Emirates Flight  

Experience on  

Tuesday. Students and 

staff over came their 

fears and  

travelled over the 

River Thames in Cable 

Cars.  We all  

enjoyed the panoramic 

views across London 

and then had a go at 

flying a Boeing 777.  


